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Response to Course Opinion Poll 

 

I would like to thank all those students who took part in the Course Opinion Poll. 

Unfortunately, the response rate was very low and there were no written comments (with one 

exception). Thus we are not able to make any conclusion from the Opinion Poll. 

 

Personally, I would like to express my gratitude towards all students who actively attended 

the course for their interesting views and their participation in discussions.  
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